
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our descriptions of virtual schools, virtual schools are those that exclusively offer online learning; this 

does not include schools that may be offering distance learning this year in response to the ongoing 

pandemic. Similarly, “homeschooled students” are those who regularly and exclusively learn through a 

designated homeschool; this does not apply to students whose classes at their public or private school are 

being offered remotely due to the pandemic. 

 

Are you a homeschooled, Independent Study, or a Virtual School Student interested in taking a 

College Board AP Exam? 

Click on the link below to learn more about ordering and taking AP exams: 

https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/ap-coordinators/exam-ordering-fees/ordering-materials/home-

schooled-student 

If you are homeschooled, Independent Study, or a Virtual School Student and you wish to take 

an AP exam, you will need to contact your local GCCISD high school.  Please contact the 

College/Career Counselor at one of the campuses below: 

Goose Creek Memorial High School-Kim Mitchell 

Robert E. Lee High School- Nallely Pena 

Ross S Sterling High School-Heather Workman 

Exams must be ordered by November 13th.  After the November 13th deadline, a late fee of $40 

may be charged for exams. 

 

2020-21 AP Exam Schedule 

https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/exam-calendar 
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